
Submitter: Tim Rupp 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB3501 

The solution to our homeless problem is not to give them more rights to “rest” their 

heads in public spaces. As with all citizens there are local ordinances to follow in 

regards to our parks, including no “camping”. 

 

Find a solution that gets them the help they need (should they accept it) and a place 

to rest that is not our parks. Medford recently invested $2 million to restore one of our 

parks that nobody will visit because of the fear of drug needles and such.  

 

Please do not vote for this measure it is NOT good for Oregon! 


